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August Workshop

From Jackie f

Peter,

Hi this is Jackie Fraley, Logan Fraley's mom, we just wanted
to thank you for the fantastic opportunity Logan was given
with this workshop. He had a great time and learned a l-ot
yes he had homesj-ckness j-ssues in the evenings but he
persevered and is happy with himself and everyone (ie .you,
chaperones) for helping him through. We received his
eval-uations (thank you for getting them out so quickly) and
they were great. Logan was so very proud of himself for the
comments he recei-ved.

Again thank you for giving him this opportunity,

Jackie
Fraley


